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“This guidance document is advisory in nature but is binding 
on an agency until amended by such agency. A guidance 
document does not include internal procedural documents 
that only affect the internal operations of the agency and 
does not impose additional requirements or penalties on 
regulated parties or include confidential information or rules 
and regulations made in accordance with the Nebraska 
Administrative Procedure Act. If you believe that this 
guidance document imposes additional requirements or 
penalties on regulated parties, you may request a review of 
the document.” 

Pursuant to 
Neb. Rev. Stat. § 84-901.03 
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To: All Providers Participating in the Nebraska Medicaid Program  
From: Drew Gonshorowski, Director 
Date: June 11, 2025 
Re: Nebraska Medicaid Provider Directory  

This provider bulletin is being issued to notify Nebraska Medicaid providers of the new Nebraska State 
Medicaid Provider Directory. The directory will be available on the Nebraska Medicaid website starting 
on July 1, 2025. The directory will be a valuable resource for locating healthcare and service 
professionals enrolled in the Nebraska Medicaid program. This up-to-date directory is designed to 
assist beneficiaries in connecting with physicians and other Nebraska Medicaid service providers in 
their area. It is a new tool for Nebraska Medicaid recipients and their caregivers, simplifying the choice 
of the right care options for themselves and their families. 

The Nebraska Medicaid Provider Directory is the first step in finding care. After reviewing the directory 
and selecting a preferred provider, beneficiaries can confirm whether that provider is part of their 
Nebraska Medicaid managed care organization (MCO) or approved under their specific waiver. The 
directory helps Nebraska Medicaid beneficiaries access necessary services from active Nebraska 
Medicaid providers. 

The directory is populated with information submitted to the Provider Data Management System 
www.nebraskamedicaidproviderenrollment.com during the provider’s enrollment. The Provider 
Directory Information tab in MAXIMUS gives providers a chance to review and update any information 
contained in the new public online directory. Providers are responsible for keeping the following 
information current and accurate: 

• Name(s) 
• Specialty 
• Address(es) 
• Telephone number(s) 
• Languages available 
• Accepting new Nebraska Medicaid patients  
• Physical disability accommodations  
• Website  
• Telehealth availability 

If you have questions regarding this bulletin, please contact Nebraska Medicaid Provider Relations via 
email at: DHHS.MedicaidProviderEnrollment@nebraska.gov.  

Provider Bulletins, such as this one, are posted on the DHHS website at 
http://dhhs.ne.gov/pages/Medicaid-Provider-Bulletins.aspx. Please subscribe to the page to help you 
stay up to date with new Provider Bulletins. 
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